
 

 

JOINT PRESS STATEMENT WITH THE NAROK COUNTY SECURITY TEAM AT THE COUNTY 

COMMISSIONER'S OFFICE  

I have this morning held a security meeting with the County security team led by the County 

Commissioner Mr. Isaac Masinde. This meeting follows the latest incident of the loss of life of 

Lawrence Nkodidio, who was attacked and killed outside his residence at K24 area of Narok 

Town.  

Over the past two months, several incidences of insecurity have been reported in Narok town. 

As a result, the security team has put in place several interventions to ensure that safety and 

security is guaranteed for all the residents of Narok. 

During the two months period, the security team has scaled security patrols across Narok town 

and apprehended 382 people resulting in reduced incidences of theft and burglary. 

We are keenly following the case of the murder of Lawrence. I have been duly briefed on this 

particular incident as well as other security matters in the county. So far, two suspects have 

been arrested with regards to the case of the murder of Lawrence Nkodidio and are helping 

with the investigations. 

We are encouraging residents of Narok to work closely with our law enforcement officers to 

ensure that we report any occurrences that may breach peace, security, stability and well being 

of the people of Narok. Together, we can abate and end all criminal activities in our areas. 

Also critical to note is that there is no ethnic community being targeted in Narok county, for any 

reason whatsoever, as has been circulated in the social media over the recent past. 

Together with the security team, we have resolved to fast-track the following: 

1. The establishment of a police post at K24 area to enable easy police surveillance and 

incident response time. 

2. Hold a meeting with Landlords to strategize on the modalities of documenting all their 

tenants. 

3. The repair of all faulty street lights across the estates and encourage property owners to 

install CCTVs and security lights in their premises.  



 

 

4. My administration will prioritize the opening up and upgrading of all the roads around 

K24 and Total Area to enhance mobility 

H.E. PATRICK KETURET OLE NTUTU  

GOVERNOR - NAROK COUNTY GOVERNMENT  

 


